
Lane County Health & Human Services Commitment 

Statement on Countering the U.S. Opioid Epidemic 

In 2015, Lane County, Oregon was designated a ‘high-burden region’ due to the community impacts of opioids, 

high number of opioid overdoses, and risky prescribing. Lane County alone exceeds the rate of pharmaceutical 

and synthetic opioid overdose deaths than the state of Oregon by over 300,000 deaths between 2014 and 

2016. Heroin overdose deaths for community members age 18-44 have 
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